From: Kate Morgenstern |
Sent: 11 April 2017 12:17

To: Planning

Subject: Case 2017/0608/P

Good afternoon,
I would like to make representation regarding application Case 2017/0608/P for 47 Cotleigh Road.

I live in the first floor property and have concerns regarding the the effect on the building as a whole (there
are only 2 flats in the building). Having looked at the application there is little detail regarding the build, It
appears there are 2 floors in the proposal, but no detail on any excavation or plans relating to the entire
building. I have concern the building will not be stable enough to hold this and that the foundations will not
be strong enough. I haven't objection in principle to an extension at the rear however want to be sure the
building standard is not going to cause my property any issue I would like to see full scale architectural
plans and details form structural engincers to be sure that my property will not be structurally impacted.

Many thanks for your consideration and I look forward to getting a response regarding this.
Many thanks,

Kate



